
 

 

 
 

September 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Y3 children, 
 
 
This term the children are studying a Geography topic which includes looking at land use and services in 
the Crosspool area. In order to look at these first hand, we will be going on a walk around the local area. 
This includes Clough Fields and the area overlooking the Rivelin Valley. 
 
The children will be going out of school on these dates: 
 
  Tuesday 1st October  Y3D/deB & Y3N/R 
  Wednesday 2nd October Y3SH & Y3AW 
 
 
The visit lasts for the whole morning and the children will be back in school in time for lunch. 
 
We will stop for a snack and/or drink on the way so the children will need to bring something to eat and a 
drink in a carton or plastic bottle. The children will need to wear walking shoes or wellies, long trousers 
and suitable weatherproof clothing as it can be muddy in places and there are sometimes stinging 
nettles along the edge of the path. 
 
As you have already returned a permission form for your child to attend local visits, we do not need 
another one. 
 
We will need parent volunteers to help supervise children on this walk. If you are able to help, 
please follow the link on the email to complete the short online form. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Julie Dutton 
Y3 Year Leader 


